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John 0. O'Toole 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc, 
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

December 12, 1984 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Mr. Steven A. Varga 
Operating-Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing, NRP 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

This is in response to your letter of November 26, 1984 concerning a 
proposed revision to our snubber Technical Specification. In your letter 
you have identified differences between our proposed Technical 
Specifications and the NRC model Standard Technical Specifications. We 
plan to submit by June, 1985 a response that justifies these differences 
or, if necessary, a revised Technical Specification that resolves these 
differences.  

If you have any further questions on this matter, do not hesitate to call.  

Ver truly you S, 

cc: Office of Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 
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